
 

OUR PHILOSOPHY 

At St Gerard’s OSHC, we recognise each child as an individual with important 
skills and abilities that they can contribute to our community.  Our program is 
based around the key ideas of belonging, being and becoming, based on a 
knowledge of the developmental stages of School Age Children and the 
importance of learning through play. 

For parents/ families our program values a welcoming, supportive and friendly 
environment where parental input is encouraged and supported. 

For Staff, our program values positive, caring and approachable staff members 
willing to take the time to get to know the children and families and value their 
input, feedback and suggestions 

Therefore, it is important​ ​that this statement reflects the thoughts of our 
family’s staff and management We ask that you look at this document and 
make suggestions as you see it. Please place your suggestions thank you. 

Attached is the Service Statement of Philosophy It is important that this 
statement reflects the thoughts of our families, staff, and management. We 
ask that you look at this document and make suggestions as you see fit. Please 
place your suggestions marked PHILOSOPHY 

 

Thank You 

           OSHC TEAM 

 

 



 

 

 

 


